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Zbigniew Jagiełło, former head of PKO Bank Polski, will become the head of the 
Supervisory Board of MCI Capital. He will actively support MCI in investments in 
fintechs and insurtechs. 

– There is a stereotype that supervisory boards in Poland are a place that is not fully 
defined, where you do not know what you earn for. I have a different approach to it: I 
intend to operate in the Anglo-American non-executive board member formula, i.e. to 
actively support the development of MCI and the international expansion of the fund – 
says Zbigniew Jagiełło to Puls Biznesu. More: https://www.pb.pl/mci-zrekrutowalo-
zbigniewa-jagielle-1140977
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